
 
 
Reference 
Number:  

FOIAH2425/411 

From: 
 

Other 

Date: 
 

23 October 2024 

Subject: 
 

Information related to Pediatric Intensive Care Unit 

 
 
Q1 I was wondering whether you could assist me in confirming whether your hospital had this 

service - a tertiary level NICU with paediatric surgical cover around the date of 
13/09/2016.  

  
A1 No- we have never had a designated NICU at Alder Hey. It has always been a Neonatal 

Surgical Unit only.  
 

Q2 If not, would it be possible to advise which hospitals had such a service in Liverpool, 
Oldham, Manchester similar distance. 

  
A2 Information not held; we cannot provide information on behalf of other Trusts. We can only 

provide centrally held, corporate information on behalf of Alder Hey Children’s Hospital. 
 


